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28th April 2023
Dear Parents/Carers,
I am writing to you to thank you for showing your interest in the exchange trip to Hanover 2023. 

On this occasion, your child has not been selected. However, your child’s name has been added to the waiting list. Should any student(s) who has been offered a place is unable to attend this trip, then student(s) from the waiting list will be selected. Parents will be notified accordingly.
Please do not send any money to the school for this trip at this stage.
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to email me on: skabhoo@meadowschool.co.uk or call school on 01895 443310. 
Yours sincerely,

Mrs Kabhoo
Trip Organiser
Meadow High School


                               	Royal Lane, Hillingdon, Middlesex UB8 3QU 





Telephone: (01895) 443310   


Email: meadow@meadowhighschool.org


Website:  www.meadowhighschool.org


                                     


      Headteacher:  Mrs Jenny Rigby


Deputy Headteacher:  Ms Claire Caddell
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